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September 2021  
  Business Meeting 

The September meeting was held on the 15th at Macedonia Church.  Tom Weigand, our 

tournament director presided over the meeting.  

  

• Meeting was opened in prayer.  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• The 50/50 drawing was held. 

• Remember the following:  Randy Fulmer’s wife as she is undergoing chemo, Lief Kaargard’s 

wife has been declared legally blind, Bill Smith as he undergoes cancer treatments and facial 

reconstruction, and Wayne Fulmer.  Matte reported that he is doing better with his cancer 

treatments though his feet still hinder his balance.  Also Burl Fleming’s wife broke her hip.  

Also, Joe Fleming who is one of our old time members that was a huge supporter in his time. 

• There has been some discussion about the need for more boaters/anglers.  We still have 

more co-anglers than anglers participating.  Carl will edit the website to emphasize the need 

for more boats. 

• Please make the meetings on time so that we do not have to back track during the partner 

drawing.  All new members are reminded to place their tokens in the white drawing buckets 

when they pay for the next day’s tournament. 

• The draw for our September tournament was held and 13 boats and 26 members will be 

participating on the 16th.  Times will be 7:30 to 2:30. 

  

Next Meeting will be held on October 20th 

@Macedonia Church @ 11:00 
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Tournament Results 
Our September tournament was held on the 16th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 26 members 
participated. Thirteen boats departed at 7:30 a.m. on a nice morning with weigh-in scheduled for 

2:30 p.m. The results were 37 fish caught at an approximate weight of 96 pounds.  There were two 

dead fish.  There were two limits caught and there were no zeroes. 

   

September Champions 
  Clayton King and David Sisk 

18.28 Pounds   
  

September Big Fish 

David Sisk   

7.88 Pounds  

 

Congratulations!!!  
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Tournament Director News 
 

Tom Weigand is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, give 

Tom a call. 

  
 

The next Seniors Tournament is on October 21st. 

The nest One-on-One is on September 14th. 

  

 
          

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club  

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


